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Voting by mail is safe and convenient! We have been doing it for a long time in 

Oregon. They verify your signature on your ballot and you are able to go online and 

see if your ballot was received. My husband and I like to discuss the issues and read 

our voter’s pamphlet in the convenience of our home. We take our ballots to a local 

ballot drop off, rather than mail them because I am not sure I trust the mail right now.  


